Minutes for Board Meeting, ECRMN Chapter, March 18, 2010, Gause School 

Officers Present- Katherine Bedrich-President 
Dorothy Mayer- Treasurer 
Paul Unger-Past President 
Committee Chairs Present - Cindy Bolch, Connie Roddy, Lucy Coward, Cindy McDaniels, Lisa Davenport, 
Ann Collins, Katherine Bedrich 

Meeting was called to order by Katherine Bedrich, President at 6:45p.m. 

Attendance-13 members- Cindy Bolch, Connie Roddy, Katherine Bedrich, Lucy Coward, Paula Englehardt, 
Sandra D.,Dorothy Mayer, Ann Collins, Lisa Davenport, Bruce Merryman, Paul Unger, Cindy 
McDaniel, Gary McDaniel 
Guest-Emily Garza 

Approval of minutes from Board Meeting Jan.7, 2010 that were recorded by Janice Pelzel. Cindy Bolch 
approved minutes, Cindy McDaniel seconded approval. 

Treasurer report given by Dorothy Mayer. Discussed dues & donations thus far for Naturefest 2010 
amt. of $1480. Naturefest expenses paid out thus far $483.47. Shirts will balance out, will 
discuss itemizations for Naturefest at next meeting. Need to check into acknowledgement 
letters for donations. Discussed tax exempt status. It will be filed for audit. Lucy Coward 
approved report, Katherine Bedrich seconded. 

Membership: Cindy Bolch stated we have 11 students signed up for new class to begin in this room, 
Beverly Renner's Science classroom K-5 at Gause Sch. sceduled to begin April 1, 2010 at 6 pm 
Cindy stated that she needed applications for new class to make sure background check info is 
completed & also requested a list of members who have paid dues for 2010 so that she can make 
certain all members have filled out background check info which is to be submitted annually. 
She was given current applications for new recruits & list of paid members. 

Program-Sandra D. discussed operating handbook committee, consisting of Sandra D., Cindy Travis, & 
Ed Burleson reviewed proposed changes for bylaws & will be brought to April gen.meeting & 
voted on at May general meeting. Katherine Bedrich thanked committee for their work. 

Volunteer- Connie Roddy has magnetic signs. Call Connie if you need to use them. TX trash-off to 
be held April 10, 2010. 

Historian-Lucy Coward requested additional funding for chapter scrapbook. Proposal of $50 
additional monies be given to Lucy was approved by Ann Collins & seconded by Paula Englehardt. 

Host-Cindy McDaniels said everything is going good & thanked Cindy Bolch for bringing sandwiches. 

Advanced Training-Lisa Davenport-Invasive species workshop March 27th at 9 a.m. w/ BarBQ sandwiches 
drinks $5.00 

Communication-Don Travis sent request to purchase portable, wirelss, audion speaker systems, 2 
units for $298. Paula Englehardt motioned to approve, Lucy Coward seconded. 

Nature Festival-Ann Collins- Order shirts from Sandra O'Donnell. 

The Nature of Milam Co. Project-Katherine Bedrich suggested we begin working on this after 
Naturefest is over. 

Rockdale Sch. Forum-March 25-Janice Pelzel, Paul Unger 

Dewberry Festival- april 24th- Youth Fishing-Casey Stanislaw in charge. 

Cameron Lion's Club Auction to be held May 3-5. Janice Johnson contact person. Anne Barr & Ann 
Collins, & Paula Englehardt to donate photos. 

Boy Scout Hut-Cameron-Wilson-Ledbetter Park-Possible storage if nothing else. Jacquelyn 
to contribute petrified wood to fix gate. Katherine will go to city council for key to use 
during Naturefest & discuss at a later time $2500 donated for repairs. 

TMN Annual Meeting-Oct. 22-24, 2010-Milleneum Seed Bank Presentation by MN & MG -Ed Burleson 
and Flo Oxley 

Announcements- Regular Chapter Meeting April 8 to be held at Wayne Fisher's Alligator Creek 
Ranch. Check on insurance for small groups. Skip June Chapter meeting. 

Motion to adjourn 

at May gen. meeting 

